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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Team Members Volunteer at Michigan 

Brown Trout Festival 

Alpena, MI, July 15, 2022 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
team members recently volunteered 
at the Michigan Brown Trout 
Festival. 

The Michigan Brown Trout Festival 
that takes place in Alpena, Michigan 
is a 10-day fishing tournament that 
provides food, entertainment, and 
activities for community members to 
enjoy. 

Each year the festival needs 
volunteers to help make the event a 
success and for many years AAACU 
team members have volunteered their 
time throughout the 10-day festival. 

The credit union is proud to have team members dedicated to giving back to their community 
and ensuring events and festivals can continue by volunteering their time. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with branch 
offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, the Owl’s 
Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As of June 30, 2022, AAACU, 
provides service to 33,041 members with total assets equal to $571,067,342. 

Pictured: Annabelle Rowe, Alison Jakubcin, and Caroline Denlinger 

mailto:ajakubcin@aaacu.com

